RC067

From: Matthew Beck

To: Haight. Glenn E (DEG)

Subject: Meeting Location

Date: Saturday, January 13, 2018 7:15:44 AM

Dear Mr. Haight,

Should the matter arise at your meeting this weekend, | encourage you to vote against moving the Board of Fish
meeting away from Anchorage in 2020.

Anchorage is a central location and makes it possible for many more people to attend in person.
Thank you for considering this request,
Sincerely,

Matthew Beck
Palmer, Alaska

PS. In full disclosure, I’m representing myself as a resident of Alaska in making this request. However, | also serve
as a member of the Mat-su Borough Assembly as the District 2 Assemblyman and the Deputy Mayor, but this is not
an official request in that capacity on behalf of any entity of the Mat-Su Borough.

Sent from my iPhone
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